
 

Enjoy  Aim High  Achieve 

 

Dear parents/carers 

As it is a new year we are updating our asthma register.  

If your child has asthma and/or uses an inhaler please can you email contact@heatonparkbury.com and let 

us know. 

If your child has previously been given an inhaler or a diagnosis, but hasn’t needed their inhaler for some 

time, please make an appointment with your child’s asthma nurse to see if they still need it and inform us 

of the result. 

Some children require an inhaler for other medical needs (eg respiratory difficulties, allergies). Please let us 

know if this is the case for your child.  

We will be sending our new care plans and permission slips for parents/carers to complete in the next 

couple of weeks, so please let us know ASAP if your child requires an inhaler.  

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Heys 

mailto:contact@heatonparkbury.com

